
CITY OF BOISE 
 
 
INTER-DEPARTMENT 
CORRESPONDENCE 
 
Date:  January 13, 2016 
 
To:  Planning and Development Services 
 
From:  Mike Sheppard, Civil Engineer  
  Public Works 
 
Subject: DRH16-00014; 1808 W. Boise Avenue; Sewer Comments 
 
Connection to central sewer is required.  Sanitary sewers are available in Oakland Avenue and 
Boise Avenue. 
 
Prior to granting of final sewer construction plan approval, all requirements by Boise City 
Planning and Development Services must be met. 
 
If you have any further questions please contact Mike Sheppard at 384-3920. 


